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Learn more and sign up for project updates at 
hennepin.us/bottineauboulevard

Contact information:  
612-543-3485 
bottineauboulevard@hennepin.us

Bottineau Boulevard reconstruction

County Road 81 in Brooklyn Park

Corridor history 
Bottineau Boulevard was originally constructed as 
part of the state’s trunk highway system. 

This is the fourth of five segments being 
reconstructed along Bottineau Boulevard. 

•  Highway 100 to Bass Lake Road
– Completed in 2008

•  Bass Lake Road to 63rd Avenue
– Completed in 2014

•  63rd Avenue to West Broadway Avenue
– Major construction completed in 2017

• Highway 169 to 93rd Avenue North
– Not yet scheduled

2020 project 
overview

Brooklyn Park

Mitch Robinson
Project manager
mitchell.robinson@brooklynpark.org
763-493-8291

Other work near the 
corridor
West Broadway Avenue paving

Project contacts 

Hennepin County

Stan Lim
Project manager for construction
stanley.lim@hennepin.us
612-596-0292
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